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Dear Readers, 

I am very pleased to present to you the very latest issue of 

Australasian medical Journal of the current year. As you are 

aware the Journal was established in the year 2008. Ever 

since its establishment The Journal strived to present some 

of the most impactful and contemporary research in medical 

science that are relevant to the Australasian region and the 

rest of the world as well. The journal covered literature in the 

form of case studies, research, reviews including 

commentaries and opinions to accommodate the latest 

perspectives. The Journal continues to receive overwhelming 

submissions from the medical communities from all across 

the world. In the recent past issues greater emphasis was laid 

on representing all the medical specialization that is relevant 

to the contemporary medical science.  The core focus was on 

the current status, the emerging challenges and the 

innovative technological solutions. The published articles 

continue to receive good citations and are indexed in elite 

databases. The Journal has god reputation of maintaining the 

publication timeliness of all the twelve monthly issues. We 

are thankful to all the Journal editorial board and peer 

reviewers and subject experts for their professional services 

in crafting and curating the journal productions. 

Some of the latest articles published by AMJ covered the 

topics of knowledge and practice of diabetic patients in Saudi 

Arabia, depression and suicidal tendencies among health 

care workers during the COVID-19 pandemic, various 

dimensions of clinical neuroscience and nephrology practices 

in Australasian region. In the recent issues we followed very 

stringent guidelines of screening the manuscripts and 

consequently the number of publication were reduced with 

only 40% acceptance rate. The new issues will have some of 

the impactful articles that we have scheduled to release. We 

are grateful to the editorial board for maintaining the Journal 

publications standards. The composition of our editorial 

board is being retained acknowledging their excellent 

contributions for the charting the Journal development 

meeting the contemporary research and readership 

demands. 

I take this opportunity to express gratitude to all the 

contributing and potential authors for choosing AMJ for 

making their contributions accessible to the medical 

communities. We look forward to continued success and 

growth of the Journal. Due to the diversification of medical 

research there is greater demand for the subject experts 

having interdisciplinary expertise and I invite potential 

reviewers to register themselves at our Journal site and 

provide us the opportunity to avail their professional  

 

 

 

services.  

I also invite medical science professionals, clinicians, 

physicians, pathologists and pharmacists to publish their 

recent systematic explorations through AMJ. The Journal is 

now providing fast tracked peer-review service for faster 

editorial processing and publication turn-around time so that 

authors receive authentic recognition for their contributions as 

well as the copyright of their publications. Should you need 

further information please feel free to contact the Editor via e-

mail. I look forward to an exciting forthcoming issue of the 

Journal. 

Representation of all major medical specializations in latest 
issues of AMJ  
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